
On Saturday, January 04, 2014, at 6:40 p.m., 34-years-old Tauruson McMillian, was driving his

red SS Monte Carlo north on Wilmington Avenue from Rosecrans Avenue in Compton when he

was shot and killed.  The victim’s vehicle then collided with a fence at Cressey Street and

Wilmington Avenue.  Victim Tauruson McMillian was not a gang member.  Detectives believe he

was shot simply because he was driving his red vehicle. Sheriff’s Homicide Detectives are

requesting the public’s assistance in obtaining information about Tauruson’s murder.

 

The city of Compton and the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors are offering a $20,000

reward for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the suspect(s).
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